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Approval of London Borough of Barking and Dagenham Air Quality Action Plan 

Dear Andy, 

Thank you for the submission of your Air Quality Action Plan (AQAP) to the GLA for final 
approval.  

The plan is sufficiently comprehensive, including all the actions required by the statutory 
London Local Air Quality Management framework plus some additional locally derived actions. 

Furthermore, your officers worked very constructively with our officers: engaging with the GLA 
at the relevant times (both before and after the public consultation) and working to quickly 
incorporate the additional actions and targets requested by us.  

As a result, I am happy to confirm that the AQAP is approved. Good luck with delivery of this 
plan, and we look forward to seeing your progress outlined in your Annual Status Reports, 
which are due for submission to us at the end of May each year. 

Kind regards, 

Philip Graham 
Executive Director 
Good Growth  

Andy Opie 

Operational Director, Enforcement & Community Safety 
London Borough of Barking and Dagenham 

Via email to: andy.opie@lbbd.gov.uk 
Cc: chris.banks@lbbd.gov.uk; Theo.Lamptey@lbbd.gov.uk 

Department: Good Growth 

Date:  14/01/2021 
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